
 

 

May 30, 2006 

 

Susanne E. Gaddis, Ph.D. 

118 Pinoak Court 

Chapel Hill, NC 27514 

 

Dear Susanne: 

 

On behalf of the Blue Ridge Perinatal Council/Perinatal Outreach Education, thank you for an 

excellent and informative presentation at the Blue Ridge Perinatal Council Regional Meeting on 

May 4, 2006.  Your presentation was well prepared and informative.  A copy of the evaluation 

summary is enclosed, which indicates that your presentation met objectives and was well 

received. 

 

Again, thank you for your time.  It was truly a pleasure to work with you in coordinating the 

presentation of this program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barbara G. Pack, MSN, RN 

Coordinator, Perinatal Outreach Education 

 


